PUBLIC NOTICE

DATE CHANGE FOR PUBLIC MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the date for the September 9th, 2025 regular board meeting for the Estes Park Sanitation District has been changed.  The meeting will be held on September 16th and will begin at 1:30 p.m.  

Notice is hereby given that the date for the November 11th, 2025 regular board meeting for the Estes Park Sanitation District has been changed.  The meeting will be held on November 12th and will begin at 1:30 p.m.  


Dated: September 2nd, 2025.

Tony Drees, Secretary to the Board
ESTES PARK SANITATION DISTRICT 
